

8th October 2018

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in the position of Headteacher at St Paul's CE Primary School. We are a 'Good' school (Ofsted 2018), well on the way to becoming Outstanding. We offer full time provision from Reception to Year 6, with 30 hours of Nursery and Nursery on a part time basis. Our belief that we offer 'something special' was recently reflected in our being placed within the top 3% of National Pupil Progress.

All that happens at St Paul's occurs within a Christian framework. As well as a daily act of worship our children feed into the Venerable Bede Church of England Secondary Academy thereby enabling them to follow a continuous path of Christian education. We also have strong links with our local Anglican church and are a part of the Wearmouth Deanery. Please see our website for more details http://www.stpaulsryhope.co.uk

The successful applicant will inherit an experienced and dedicated staff, supportive parents and skilled governors, all of whom are willing to go the extra mile for the sake of our children. We seek to be further united in our mission to work in partnership with the local community, ensuring that each child feels valued as a child of God.

If you feel that you would like to explore further with us, we would be delighted to hear from you, and there will be opportunities to visit the school on the following dates and times:

- Wednesday 17th October, 1pm or 4pm
- Monday 29th October, 1pm or 4pm

To arrange a visit please contact Kelly Brenkley, School Business Manager on 0191 5210055.

We will be shortlisting on Tuesday 6th November with interviews taking place on Friday 16th November.

Yours faithfully,

Rev David Chadwick Chair of Governors

St.Paul's C.E. Primary School, Waterworks Road, Ryhope, Sunderland SR2 0LW
Tel: 0191 553 6281 Fax: 0191 553 6284 Email: office@stpaulsryhope.co.uk Website: www.stpaulsryhope.co.uk
Headteacher: Miss N. Fountain BA (Hons), MA, NPQH





















